
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ross River Dam to Douglas Water Treatment Plant 
Revegetation Works 
 
 

Flyer distribution date: Thursday, 27 June 2024 
 

Works location: Ross River, Kelso 
  
 
Townsville City Council is committed to delivering well-maintained infrastructure and 
efficient transportation systems, with over $400 million being invested in roads and transport 
management, open spaces, water, and wastewater management this financial year. 
 
The installation of the Ross River Dam to Douglas Water Treatment Plant pipeline is almost 
complete. This pipeline is crucial to Townsville’s water supply which provides 85% of the 
city’s water. As the project moves into its final stages, Council will work on rehabilitating 
areas affected by the pipeline construction activities. 
 
Revegetation works are forecasted to commence on Riverway Drive and the Ross River 
crossing in July and be completed by the end of August 2024, weather permitting.  
 
Residents and businesses near the revegetation area may experience some temporary impacts 
including: 
 

• Noise 

• Truck and heavy machinery movements 

• Occasional dust. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate your patience during 
this time.  
 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact the project team during business 
hours on 13 48 10 or email enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au. 
 
Contact: Blair Middleton – Principal, Major Projects 
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Ross Dam to Douglas Water Treatment Plant  
Revegetation Works 
The below map shows the areas revegetation works will take place.  

 

 

 

= area of revegetation 


